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Reply to: Mr. John Lohmeyer

Symbios Logic, Inc.
1635 Aeroplaza Dr.
Colo Spgs, CO 80916
(719) 573-3362

Charles Monia
Digital Equipment Corp.
SHR3-2/W04
334 South Street
Shrewsbury, MA 01545

Subject: Response to First Public Review Comment #3 on FCP (Project 0269-D)

Dear Charles,

On behalf of X3T10, I thank you for your interest in the draft FCP standard.   X3T10 has considered your
comment(s) and has approved the response contained in the attached document (X3T10/95-204r2).

Please be advised that you have 20 working days from the postmark of this letter to reply and indicate if your
comment(s) has not been satisfactorily resolved.

Thank you,

John Lohmeyer, X3T10 Chair

cc: Lynn Barra, X3 Secretariat


